
OIIB Summer School 2016

Observe, Read, Create the Life

「生命を観る、読む、創る」

August 18 (Thu) - 19 (Fri), 2016 

Okazaki Institute for Integrative Bioscience (OIIB)

Yamate campus, Building 3, 2F Seminar room 

Dear all lecturers, discussants and participants,

We appreciate your contributions to the OIIB summer 
school 2016. With your excellent lectures, comments, 
questions and discussion, this summer school has been 
really fruitful for us, and we believe that it has been also 
valuable for you.

Hope we can get together sometime soon.

Sincerely yours,

Ryota IINO


